
HIGH SCHOOL HEROES
GRANT PROGRAM

in memory of Crystal Green



GRANT DETAILS

HOW TO GET A GRANT FOR YOUR SCHOOL

Schedule a drive at your school with your local Blood Assurance account manager.
Collect at least 50 units during this academic year.

New schools are only required to host one drive per school year the first two years
after joining the program. On the third year, schools will be required to host two
drives during the school year.
All schools who have hosted blood drives with Blood Assurance for at least two years
must host two blood drives during the school year.

Schools will receive a grant reflective of the amount of units collected at the drive(s)
during one school year. The amounts are as follows:

NEW SCHOOL BONUS (FIRST YEAR ONLY): $500
INCREASE FREQUENCY FROM PREVIOUS YEAR: $250
HOST A DRIVE DURING DECEMBER OR JANUARY: $250

BONUSES AVAILABLE:

COLLECT 50+ UNITS:
COLLECT 100+ UNITS:
COLLECT 200+ UNITS:
COLLECT 300+ UNITS:

Crystal Green was a student at Georgia Southern University before
suffering a setback with aplastic anemia. After hundreds of hours
of platelet transfusions and a bone marrow transplant, Crystal lost
her long battle in November 1998, shortly after turning 21. This fund
is established in her honor to help students in our area schools.

RECEIVE $500
RECEIVE $1,000
RECEIVE $1,500
RECEIVE $2000

For more information and to schedule a drive for your school, contact your Blood Assurance
account manager. If you are new to hosting with Blood Assurance and would like more

information about the program and how to set up a drive, visit
bloodassurance.org/heroes-grant.

http://www.bloodassurance.org/heroes-grant

